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Voluntary Recall 
 
SCUBAPRO is conducting a voluntary recall of the Air 2 Converter Kit. The converter is a plastic 
cylinder that permits an Air 2 Alternate Inflation Regulator to be attached to a non-SCUBAPRO 
buoyancy compensator.  
 
The Air 2 Converter Kits were sold beginning October 8, 2003. They were also included in the 
box of the Air 2 Alternate Inflation Regulator beginning December 19, 2003. A break in the 
converter coupling could occur which will impact the diver's ability to control buoyancy.  
 
For safety reasons, if you dive with an Air 2 Alternate Inflation Regulator on a non-SCUBAPRO 
buoyancy compensator we ask that you immediately stop use and bring your buoyancy 
compensator with the Air 2 intact to your Authorized SCUBAPRO Dealer for evaluation. IF YOU 
ARE DIVING WITH A SCUBAPRO BUOYANCY COMPENSATOR, YOU ARE NOT AFFECTED 
BY THIS RECALL. 
 
 
Replacement Program 
 
SCUBAPRO will replace your Air 2 Converter Kit with a new one within thirty (30) days or sooner. 
In order to obtain a replacement, register on line by filling out the form below. After we obtain your 
name, address, and telephone number, a SCUBAPRO representative will contact you with the 
Authorized SCUBAPRO Dealer near you. All you will need to do is contact this dealer to schedule 
your evaluation and new replacements if necessary. 
 
 
To contact SCUBAPRO UWATEC, please send your email to recallinfo@scubapro.com and 
include the following information: 
 

• Name 
• Address 
• Phone number where you can be reached 
• Air 2 Serial Number 
• Name of the retail store 


